
American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers 
 

2950 Niles Road, St. Joseph, MI 49085-9659, USA   |   269.429.0300  |   hq@asabe.org   |   www.asabe.org 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

News Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 24th, 2023  
 

ASABE WITHDRAWS STANDARD ON FORAGE HARVESTERS, FORAGE TRANSPORTERS 

AND FORAGE BLOWERS    

ST JOSEPH, MICHIGAN— The American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers 

(ASABE) has begun the withdrawal of ASAE S328.3 JUL2003 (R2020) Dimensions for 

Compatible Operation of Forage Harvesters, Forage Transporters and Forage Blowers.   

The content of this standard is now outdated, and manufacturers have indicated that 

they no longer refer to this standard in the design and manufacture of products it lists. The value 

of continued reference to this document has been greatly diminished. ASABE maintains 

historical copies of standards after the withdrawal is complete.   

ASABE is recognized worldwide as a standards developing organization for food, 

agricultural, and biological systems, with more than 280 standards currently in publication. 

Conformance to ASABE standards is voluntary, except where required by state, provincial, or 

other governmental requirements, and the documents are developed by consensus in 

accordance with procedures approved by the American National Standards Institute. For 

information on this or any other ASABE standard, contact Scott Cedarquist at 269-932-7031, 

cedarq@asabe.org. A current listing of all ASABE standards projects can be found on the 

ASABE web site at www.asabe.org/projects. 

ASABE is an international scientific and educational organization dedicated to the 

advancement of engineering applicable to agricultural, food, and biological systems. Further 

information on the Society can be obtained by contacting ASABE at (269) 429-0300, emailing 

hq@asabe.org or visiting www.asabe.org/. 
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